Tom MAGARTHUR

MEMBER OoF CONGRESS
TaIRD DIisTRIGT, NEW JERSEY

Dear Karen,

After reading about your story in the Courier Post, I wanted to take
this opportunity to write to you and commend you for all that you have
done to help your community. Your mission from a young age to “stop
meanness in the world” has developed into a career of stopping bullying as
well as educating those with special needs.

[ 'admire you for all the efforts that you have devoted to raising
awareness of the prevalence of bullying in our society and using emotional
intelligence education to prevent and reduce it. | am honored to represent a
constituent like you who works to give a voice to those in need. I wish you
nothing but continued success in the future. If ever I can be of any
assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 856-267-5182.

Sincerely,




